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COVID 19 UPDATE MARCH 18, 2020

Due to concerns over the spreading of CoVid19, Eaglecrest Golf Club will be
halting all Food & Beverage operations beginning Wednesday March 18.

The clubhouse will be closed until further notice.

The clubhouse washrooms will remain open. There will no longer be access
to the clubhouse through the washrooms.

After staying up to date on the ever-changing developments & much
contemplation on how to keep play safe and available. We will implement
the following precautions.

No sand & seed bottles, no on course washrooms, no ball washers, no rakes, no
scorecard box on the 2" tee, do not pick up used tees, flag in only, no club pull
carts available, single riders only in power carts (private or the club’s), no rental clubs
available, the pro shop will operate out of the window drive thru style, payment by
card only.

e So, for now, the golf course will remain open. We appreciate that everyone
will practice proper Cvid19 protocols which have been laid out in our
previous releases. They are also posted on the doors at the club.

WE TRULY ARE CONCERNED BY THESE SET OF CIRCUMSTANCES, BE WELL. HAVE FUN.

LIS LIU, OWNER




